
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant)
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2009 10:07 AM
To: WSDOT MediaContacts
Cc: White, John; Greco, Theresa; Preedy, Matt; Paananen, Ron; Brown, Lloyd; Tobin, Victoria; Lenz, 

KaDeena (Consultant)
Subject: AWV Media Contacts

6/29/2009

My apologies George and Audrey - I had the Sunday and Monday ones drafted but didn't get them to you yesterday. 
  
-Kristy 
  
  
  
  
3/24 
  
SeattlePI.com 
  
Kristy Van Ness with the Alaskan Way Viaduct program sent a correction to Casey McNerthney at the SeattlePI.com, 
regarding an article on the March 23 Ballard forum. Van Ness corrected John Reilly's title (Reilly is a consultant with 
WSDOT), and sent a PDF of the materials distributed at the meeting to replace the grainy images that McNerhney 
had posted on the site. 
  
MyBallard Blog 
  
Kristy Van Ness with the Alaskan Way Viaduct program sent links and PDFs of the bored tunnel maps to 
MyBallard.com, to replace the PowerPoint photos that were posted from the March 23 Ballard forum.  
  
  
  
3/23 
  
KOMO Radio 
  
Kristy Van Ness with the Alaskan Way Viaduct program spoke with KOMO radio regarding the weekend inspection of 
the viaduct. Van Ness discussed the maintenance and inspection work that was completed, the early opening of the 
Battery Street Tunnel, and said that inspection results would be available on Friday, March 27.  
  
  
  
3/22 
  
Seattle Times 
  
KaDeena Lenz with the Alaskan Way Viaduct program spoke with the Seattle Times regarding the reopening of the 
Viaduct on Sunday, March 22. Lenz said that inspection results would be available on Friday, March 27. 


